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S5th July, 196

Tear ¥r. Rooke,

Thank you for your letter regarding the "KADHAMAH" and
"RKAWAIKIH" . There does not appear to be any reason why
the hull fee should be less than the total fee in the case
of a dumb barge to be classed. We have, in certain
cirecumstances accepted a reduced fee for unclassed barges
where & number of them are to be bullt in one yard at the
same time, but this Jubt appears to be a normal case,
gnd should be dealt with as suggested in my letter of the
25th June, in the normal way.

With kind regerds,
Yours sincerely,

SePeRoOOke, LE8q.,
BEVCASTLEs

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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